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Senate Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration  

 

Attorney-General’s Department 

 

Hearing date:  08 April 2024 

Question date:  12 April 2024 

 

 

David Pocock asked the following question: 

Please provide any advice provided to the Attorney-General in relation to reform of the 

lobbyist code or the lobbyist register since 22 May 2022. 

 

The response to the question is as follows: 

Consistent with longstanding practice, the Attorney-General’s Department does not disclose 

the content of advice to the Attorney-General. Decisions about reform of the lobbying code or 

register are matters for the Government.  


